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STRABAG SE CEO Klemens Haselsteiner 
passed away completely unexpectedly 
 
 

 

Vienna, 17 January 2025, 10.10 p.m.         
 
It is with great sadness that we have to announce that Klemens 
Haselsteiner passed away suddenly and unexpectedly today, 17 
January 2025. The thoughts of all employees are with his family. 
 
The other board members are temporarily taking over the 
responsibilities for which Klemens Haselsteiner was responsible. 
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